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Docket No. 50-271

Vermont Yankee Huclear Power Corporation
ATTil: ltr. J. B. Sinclair

Licensing Engineer
1671 Worcester Road
Framingham, Massachusetts 01701

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-271/82-08

This refers to your letter dated August 12, 1982, in response to our letter dated
July 15, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your
licensed program.

You: cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely.

Original Signed By:

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs

cc:
James P. Pelletier, Plant Manager X,
fir. Warren P. Murphy, Vice President and Manager of Operations
!!r. W. F. Conway, President and Chief Executive Officer
Mr. E. W. Jackson, Special Assistant to the President
Mr. L. H. Heider, Vice President

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
liuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Hampshire
State of Vermont
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